
 

Kentucky Board of Alcohol & Drug Counselors 
 
 

Initial Training in Supervisory Practices  
for Certified and Licensed Clinical Alcohol and 

Drug Counselors 
 

 

Thursday, September 24, 2020 
 

Online via Zoom 

Training: 1:00pm – 4:00pm   

 *Cost: Free 

Only 100 attendees permitted. Please RSVP ASAP to confirm your spot. 

 
How to Register:  

Please send an email by September 18th, 2020 to adc@ky.gov requesting to attend. 

 

3.0 CEUs are approved by the KY Board of Alcohol and Drug Counselors 
 

 

 

 

This workshop satisfies 201 KAR 35:070 Supervision Experience for Board-approved 
Supervisors: 

Section 4. (1)  A Certified Alcohol and Drug Counselor or Licensed Clinical Alcohol and Drug Counselor who has 
been approved by the board as a supervisor shall attend a board approved training session in supervisory 

practices within twelve (12) months of obtaining approval as a supervisor. 
 
 
 

Note: The Kentucky Board of Alcohol and Drug Counselors will be holding Board-approved training sessions in supervisory practices 
approximately 2-3 times a year at no cost to attendees. Board-approved supervisors must attend one of these Board-approved sessions 
within 12 months of obtaining approval as a supervisor to meet this requirement under 201 KAR 35:070 – other supervisory training 
certificates will not be accepted. If you are planning to become a Board-approved supervisor in the future, you may attend this training 
before receiving approval. The “Request to Provide Supervision” application found at adc.ky.gov must also be submitted to the Board for 
approval to become a Board-approved supervisor (CADCs must have 2+ years’ experience and LCADCs may apply at any time). Future 
training sessions will be posted on the Board’s website as soon as dates and locations are confirmed. Please check the Board’s website 
regularly for upcoming trainings.   

If you already attended one of these sessions within 12 months of receiving your approval as a Board-approved supervisor, you have already met this 
requirement and do not need to attend again. 

mailto:adc@ky.gov

